
April 23, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

 

Food Distribution:  

 

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The next food distribution will tomorrow, Friday, April 24, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is 

the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:    

 

• A survey was emailed to the families of our seniors.  The survey asks for feedback on potential 
dates for prom and commencement. If you did not receive the survey, please contact the High 
School main office. The survey closes on Friday, April 24, 2020. 

 

• Dr. Burch participated in a phone conference hosted by representatives from the United States 
Department of Education. The briefing provided an overview of the Department’s 
implementation of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, focused on 
funding allocated to the Elementary and Secondary Schools Emergency Relief Fund to ensure 
learning continues. The announcement included the steps the Pennsylvania Department of 
Education must complete in order to secure the funding from the CARES Act.  

 

 

 

 


